
FAMILY & FRIENDS 
Shelly Arnold 
Jessica Bowles 
Philip Burkhart 
Charlotte Callen 
Susie Fisher 
Jasper & Sam Gray 
Dottie Griffith 

Jim Hindley 
Lori Houmard 
Tamara Jacobson 
Funner Judd 
Cindy Laeng & 
 Family 
John Lauffer 

Trish & Reed Layne 
Khyla Martinez 
Kelly Oakley 
Kristin Schmid 
Myra Shelton 

MILITARY 

Zach Anaya 
Brenden Anderson 
Christian Anderson 
Zach Drum 
Robert Ferguson 
Ernie French 

Stephanie Gillie 
Eddie Gray 
Daniel Harp 
Sean Harp 
David Knowles 
John Marotti 

KaitLin Marotti 
Mathew Massam 
Jett Sanderson 
Diane Secord 
Shad Skinner 
Drew Stapor 

TOWER CHIMES 

REMEMBER IN PRAYER THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 

Sunday, May 8 
MOTHER’S DAY 

HIGH SCHOOL SENIOR RECOGNITION 
 10:00 am Single Service Worship 
 11:15 am Reception (MH) 
 

Monday, May 9 
 8:45 am Morning Out Mom (CE) 
 6:00 pm Associate Pastor Nominating 
  Committee (MH) 
 6:30 pm Christian Education (GR)    

Tuesday, May 10 
 9:00 am Staff Meeting (MH) 
 12:00 pm Men’s Lunch (MH/Zoom) 
 6:00 pm Personnel (Zoom)   

Wednesday, May 11 
 8:45 am Morning Out Mom (CE) 
 12:00 pm Buildings & Grounds (MH) 
 2:00 pm Membership (MH) 
 3:30 pm Christ Kids (CE) 
 5:30 pm Middle School Youth Group (GC) 
 6:00 pm Chancel Bells (MS) 
 7:00 pm Chancel Choir (MS) 
 

Thursday, May 12 
 1:15 pm Chapel Bells (MS) 
 3:30 pm Praise Band Practice (Sanctuary) 
 

Friday, May 13 
 8:45 am Morning Out Mom (CE) 
 

Saturday, May 14 
 9:00 am All Church Retreat (Cedarkirk) 
 2:00 pm Soup Kitchen Prep (Kitchen) 
 4:00 pm Soup Kitchen (737) 

HIGH SCHOOL SENIOR RECOGNITION THIS SUNDAY 
 

Please plan to join us this Sunday, May 8 at a single 10 am worship service as we honor our church’s 
five graduating High School Seniors: Preston Allen, Kaylie Arnold, Tristan Barthel, Ally Britt, Jake 
Tackett, & Karah Weber.  We will be presenting Bibles to our Seniors and hosting a reception in their 
honor immediately following the service. 

MEMBERS 

Melvin & Debbie 
 Anderson 
Kathy Andrews 
Pat Berrell 
Helen Champlain 
Charlie Darte 
Marjorie DiLorenzo 
Zan Dismuke 
Dana Elmore 
Bill Everhart 
Til Fellows 
Rossanne Gorsky 
Pam Gray 

Edna Mitchell 
Richard Moots 
John & Marilyn  
 Schleifer 
Dick Shaw 
Joyce Shirah 
Susan Singleton 
Dale Smith 
Katie Sparr 
Barbara Tackett 
Pam Tallent-Blackburn 
Suzy Threadgill 
Sug Zowarka 

Alan Harvey 
Jane Hayman 
Frances Heath 
Kay Hedden 
Bryan Howard 
Jim Huff 
Scott & Becky Irvin 
Martha Johnson 
Dena Lancashire 
Ray & Gladys Larson 
Pat McCarty 
Dick McCauley 
Pat Miller 
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This newsletter is published weekly. 
Church dated material, please deliver by 5/6/22. 

Bag Lunch Ministry 
 

We gave out 133 lunches 
the week of 4/25/22. 

Soup Kitchen Ministry 
  

We fed 51 people on 
Saturday, 4/30/22. 

ALL-CHURCH RETREAT, MAY 14-15 
 

Registration is open for a weekend away 
with our theme Liturgy of the Ordinary: 
Sacred Practices In Everyday Life. With your 
church family, we’ll discuss finding 

everyday rituals, vocational holiness, and savoring the 
goodness of God. Check out this year’s brochure for 
more information and register today. 
 

Registration is available via the QR code, on our 
website, or a printed brochure at the church. 
 

Any questions, contact Rev. Sarah. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

JUNE 5-9 
 

Scan the QR code to register today 
for Vacation Bible School. Registration 
is open for 3 years through 5th graders 

as participants and volunteers can be 
 teens through adults. 

 

It will be Monumental and a howling good time!  
 

And don’t forget to check the supplies bulletin 
board to donate needs for the week. 

Drop off in McLeod Hall. 

SATURDAY NITE LIVE, MAY 21 
 

Saturday Nite Live returns May 21 
from 12 to 2 pm here in the church 
parking lot. Our time together will 

include a pizza lunch, Jeep rides, 
bubbles, sidewalk chalk, vehicle competition 

with judging, and more! 
 

We are looking forward to a great day! 
 

Got a Jeep? Contact the church office to sign up. 

SPRING RING, MAY 22 
 

Our First Pres Handbell Choirs are excited to 
bring back Spring Ring this year. The 
afternoon concert will feature a variety of 
musical selections by our Chancel Bells and 

Chapel Bells, as well as bell solos and small ensembles. 
 

Come join us on Sunday afternoon, May 22 at 4 pm in 
the Sanctuary. The concert will be followed by light 
refreshments in the Memorial Garden with music 
supplied by the Deagan chimes.   


